
IMMANUEL VESTRY MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 24, 2022 

KEY MESSAGES 

 

 

• Vestry unanimously approved the nominating committee’s recommendation and 

appointed Emilie Jewett-Curley as a Vestry member. Emilie was appointed under the 

authority of the diocesan Canon and Regulations effective immediately, to serve a term 

ending at Immanuel’s next Annual General Meeting.  Congratulations, and welcome 

Emilie.  

 

• Vestry voted unanimously to support the Diocesan Care Home Services ministry 

beginning on September 22, 2022.  Rev Winna Martin is leading and coordinating this 

ministry. Deacon Susan Page is providing leadership for some care home services that 

Immanuel will be leading. All parishioners are encouraged to participate in this ministry 

as they are able. Please contact Deacon Susan Page at 

spage@immanuelanglicanregina.ca   if you would like more information. 

 

• Vestry approved the Co-Sponsorship of 50 Refugees subject to the conditions of 

sponsorship as recommended by Ralph Paragg, Volunteer Diocesan Refugee 

Coordinator.  For more information about Immanuel’s role as Co-Sponsor, see our 

website at this LINK. 

 

• Vestry approved the draft “Go Forward” planning report which outlines Immanuel’s 

proposed priorities and plan of action. 

 

• Vestry referenced the congregational letter from The Rev Diane Guilford, Immanuel’s 

new Interim Minister. Since the Vestry meeting on August 24th, Rev Diane has begun her 

time at Immanuel, with her first day on September 1.  She has presided at two services 

so far and is settling in.  Rev Diane was given a warm welcome at the “Welcome Back to 

Church” lunch on September 11. 

 

• Vestry’s next meeting is Wednesday, September 21, 2022. 

 

As always if you have any questions don’t hesitate to ask. Send your questions or comments to  

info@immanuelanglicanregina.ca 
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